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Shared Governance Survey

In light of strong criticisms of the drafted shared governance survey, Bondy and Yeager
make the following proposal:

Use the 2 open-ended questions to obtain faculty feedback about shared governance in
the spring. These questions are as follows: (1) What are the strengths of shared
governance in the College of Education? (2) How can shared governance in the College
of Education be strengthened? The newly formed Shared Governance Advisory
Committee will analyze the feedback in the fall and report to the FPC. Faculty feedback
is likely to have implications for the process of shared governance and for the
development of a useful assessment tool.

Added 3/19/07: Bondy and Yeager will include the UF Faculty Senate’s definition of
shared governance in the survey.



